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8 January 2020 

 
 
Dear Stephen 
 
 
On behalf of the committee, member groups and associate members of OSCAR, I wish to convey 
our sincere thanks for your preparation of our 2019 Audited Financial Statements free of charge. 

Your continued support of our organisation is greatly appreciated. 

I also advise that you have been reappointed as Auditor for the 2019/20 financial year. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Debbie Day 
Secretary 
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